
Interested in Teaching a
World Language?

Learn about the Marsal School of Education's teaching
certificate options!

Thursday
January 18, 2024

3:30 pm - 5:00 pm

3030 Modern Languages Building 

Questions? Contact: 
Dr. Batoul Abdallah, babdalla@umich.edu 

Dr. Maria Coolican, mariajc@umich.edu

Kindly RSVP here




